
Cap & Gown Items and Accessories

Cap & Gown items and accessories will be available for purchase at the Bookstore starting on 10/18/2021.
Student who are not able to get to campus can order online at: 

herff.ly/norfolk (http://colleges.herffjones.com/college/_norfolk/)

The website will be accepting order on October 18, 2022.
The last day to order online is Friday, November 4, 2022.

The last day to purchase in-person at the Bookstore is Friday, December 9, 2022.

For questions or additional information contact:

Kandice Large, Store Manager
Barnes & Noble College #505

Norfolk State University Bookstore

Norfolk State University Commencement 
Regalia Pricing


